
 
   
 

 
March 28, 2025 
 
TO: Members of the Common Council 
 
The following application has been recommended for approval with conditions by the Licensing 
Board: 

Application from JDTH LLC DBA D&J's Sports Bar (Jerry Heller, agent) to transfer a “Class B” Malt and 
Liquor License from 215 S Third St to 301 E Main St for licensing year July 1, 2024 – June 30, 2025. 

Conditions include: 

 

- City inspections being complete. 

- Seller’s permit submitted to the clerk.  

- Surrender of the current liquor license issued to 301 E Main St or approval from Council that the 

letter from the current licensed establishment is sufficient to meet this requirement.  

 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Megan Dunneisen, City Clerk  

Office of the 

Clerk 
106 Jones Street 

PO Box 477 
Watertown, WI 53094-0477 

(920) 262-4006 

 


